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  ***Surveillance Footage Available for Media Pick-up in FLPD Lobby*** 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department responded to an Armed Robbery that 
occurred on Tuesday, December 11

th
 at approximately 12:30 P.M. The incident 

occurred at the Footlocker, located at 930 West Sunrise Boulevard in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale. 
 

The B/M suspect entered the business, pulling a black ski mask down over his face 
and walked up to two employees and a female customer.  The disguised suspect 
pointed the black handgun at the victims, demanding them to lie down on the floor.  
The victims feared for their lives and complied with the suspect’s demands.  The 
suspect grabbed the customer’s purse and then demanded one of the employees to 
open the registers.  The suspect then fled the area with the customer’s purse and the 
currency from the registers. 
 

The suspect is described as a B/M, wearing black pants, white long sleeve t-shirt 
under a black short sleeved shirt, black sneakers with a white edge around the sole, 
and a black ski mask.  
 

Detectives are urging anyone with further information regarding this robbery or the 
identity of the suspect to contact Detective Jason Wood at 954-828-5344.   
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